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      Roger A. Javens
  








     Founder/Director

November 24, 2009
Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
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Thankfulness...are you full of thanks for what the Lord has done in your life this year?   Regardless of circumstances, the Great Recession, your health, the loss of a loved one, or even possibly a job…are you thankful?  I know I am even though there are issues I’m facing.  What better week than this one to count your blessings and name them one by one.  One blessing I’m counting today is the 3 year anniversary of the Lord revealing to me that if I hoped and waited on Him, that He would fulfill my desire to marry Jennifer.  I am truly blessed to be one with her in Christ.  Regardless of your situation, I hope you realize that you are blessed to be a blessing, so others will ultimately bless Him.  That’s what Let’s Go Ministries is all about…awakening others to their unique role in God’s divine plan, to bless all the families of the earth in fulfillment of the Abrahamic covenant.  I hope you will read on so you can learn how you can partner with Let’s Go Ministries in 2010 to be a blessing to the ends of the earth.
[image: image2.jpg]


In January I will be coordinating the Perspectives on the World Christian Movement course for the seventh time.  This year the course will be hosted by Cypress Bible Church.  It is a life-changing, paradigm-shifting course that covers the Biblical, historical, cultural, and strategic basis of missions.  It will definitely challenge you, and I know the Lord will use it to clarify your role in His plan to reach all peoples.  The course will be offered in 8 locations in Houston and hundreds of locations across the US and around the world.  Learn more about the course at www.perspectives.org/houston-north.  It will rock YOUR world for THE world!
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In March Jennifer and I will be leading a group of single adults on a God adventure to France.  It will be part mission conference, part mission trip, and part ski trip.  We will be going to Greater Europe Mission’s conference center in the French Alps.  Each morning and evening we will have missionaries lead us in devotionals and challenge us with messages.  During the day participants will have options to sightsee, ski/snowboard, or participate in a mission 
project.  One project will be to prayer walk and distribute gospel tracts, food and clothing in Muslim North African immigrant neighborhoods of Grenoble.  Our goal is to raise $1500 to fund the participation of the local missionaries and mission projects.  Spots are also still open if you want to join us. 

[image: image4.jpg]


As a result of our exploratory trip this past August, we will be leading a multi-faceted trip to Asia from June 30th to July 10th.  Participants will have the option of discipling/training house church leaders, serving at an orphanage, teaching at an ESL school, performing earthquake relief, backpacking/trekking among an unreached Tibetan people group, or prayer walking and missionary encouragement in a Muslim setting.  We are seeking to raise $3000 to host the house church leader conference.  There is an immediate and ongoing need for longer term teachers at the ESL school.  Free lodging and a small stipend are available.  
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We are also funding the purchase of Bibles for students in Gongoni, Kenya at the schools we held outreaches at in August 2008.  Hundreds of students currently have to share the few Bibles that the schools have in their libraries. We are looking for partners to match the $250 already committed to this project by the LGM Board of Directors at our recent annual board meeting.  Be a blessing by sharing the word of God with students who are eager to read it but don’t have access to it!
If you are interested in learning more about any of these opportunities to bless the nations please don’t hesitate to contact me.  We hope that you can go with us, or you can give, but most importantly we hope that you will pray for these opportunities and the people they will impact for the kingdom of God.
We are thankful.  We are blessed, and we anticipate His favor in all that He has set before us in 2010.
Until All Peoples Worship Him,  
Roger









roger@letsgoministries.org * 281-583-7614 * www.letsgoministries.org
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